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Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

30 June 1983
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Civil Commissioner: Falkland Islands

You asked me to let you know when
Sir Rex Hunt would next be in Lonﬁgﬁ—aurinq
his leave. He now plans to be here for
consultations during the week beginning
25 July prior to returning to Port Stanley.
Perhaps you could let me know whether the
Prime Minister would like to see him.

(J E Holmes)
Private Secretary

A J Coles Esqg
10 Downing Street







1 July 1983

Thank you for your letter of 30 June
about Sir Rex Hunt's leave plans. The Prime
Minister would like to see him., Perhaps our
diary secretaries could be in touch about a
date.

A J COLES

John Holmes, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




